
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  
G O V E R N O R  

 
L O R E T T A  J .  F U D D Y ,  A C S W ,  M P H  

D I R E C T O R  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Nov. 19, 2013          13-068 
 

DISPOSAL OF EMBARGOED OXYELITE PRO PRODUCTS 
DELAYED PENDING REQUEST FROM LOCAL ATTORNEY 

 
HONOLULU – The Hawaii State Department of Health (DOH) is suspending the 

disposal of embargoed OxyELITE Pro products seized from local retailers yesterday.  

 

On Monday, Nov. 18, DOH announced its intention to seize and destroy embargoed 

OxyELITE Pro products in Hawaii. Shortly thereafter, the Hawaii Department of the 

Attorney General received a written request from a local attorney asking that DOH 

suspend the planned disposal and secure the products for potential use as evidence in 

future litigation. In response to this request, the Attorney General instructed DOH to 

suspend the disposal and thereafter took temporary possession of the products. While 

the Attorney General evaluates this request, the products will be stored in a secure 

location. 

Retailers holding embargoed OxyELITE Pro products voluntarily surrendered their 

products to DOH inspectors yesterday with the understanding that the product would be 

destroyed. That planned destruction is now on hold and retailers are being notified of 

this change. Retailers with questions about the seized products may call Anne Lopez, 

Special Assistant to the Attorney General, at (808) 587-1284 for more information. 
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